
COVID-19 Restrictions – National Plan Phase C  
  
Effective from 6:00pm Friday 29 October 
 
To All St Johns’ Residents, families and carers, 
 
In alignment with the announced restriction for Phase C the following changes will be 
implemented from 6:00pm Friday 29 October. 
 

We welcome back families and friends to the Village, with a maximum of 10 able to visit a 
family residence of an Independent Living Unit  
and 5 visitors (including dependents) able to visit a family residence of a “Supported Care 
Apartment”. 
 

All activities and facilities will reopen progressively from this Friday.  Details on weekly 
calendar.  In line with the Plan the following requirements apply: - 
 

• QR code / registration required upon arrival. 

• Fully Vaccinated against COVID-19 is mandatory for entering: - 
 

o Any Community Buildings 
o Activity Centre & Café 
o Apartment Area and Dining Room 
o Gym or participating in any Group Activities 

 

• For visitors to Independent Living Units and Supported Care Apartments, vaccination 
status while highly recommended 
is at the discretion of the resident / visitor (QR code still required). 

• Face coverings required indoors only (or outdoors when social distancing is an issue). 
 
Further information will be provided at an upcoming Resident’s meeting or by contacting 
Village reception on 5977-6955. 
 
Graeme Drummond 
CEO 
 
 


